
A Word of Thanks—Fr.Dasan Kuttikkatt, St Josephs Church Rosmini 
would like to acknowledge the kindness and generosity of everyone 
who came for Mass in St. Joseph’s Church and so generously gave 
€2116 towards the people of Kerala,(his home town) India who were 
affected by the devastating flood and landslides in the month of Au-
gust. Many people were missing, some were found safe and well  in-
cluding his sister. More than 400 people died and many are homeless 
now.                                                                                                                      
“I promise to spend  it for the people who have been affected by the 
flood. I thank each and everyone who contributed generously for the 
support of the people in my home place. Sincere  thanks to each one 
who took initiative to collect such a great amount of money for the 
support of  the people of Kerala, India. With thanks and prayers” 
Fr.Dasan Kuttikkatt,  

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                              
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Kathleen Higgins, Maureen Payne, Eddie Mulligan. 
 

MONTH’S MIND: 

Nuala Rapple 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Benny McLoughlin, Noreen O’Callaghan,  

James & Margaret O’Brien, Gabrielle Scully, 

Eileen Doran, James Mezzetti. 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD ……………….. 

Whitehall College—Courses starting  September 2018                             
Volunteer with Trocaire…………………                                                           
The Irish Cancer Society’s Daffodil Centres in Dublin are looking for 
volunteers to work with their Daffodil Centre Nurses …………. 

26th  Sunday in Ordinary time  - 30th Sept. ‘18 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each 

month - 12.00 noon  

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:   Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                Tel/Fax. 8332772  

E-mail:  info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:   @marinoparish 

 

Sunday Thought  

Thought for the day Jesus knows, of course, that it 

is not our hands or our feet or our eyes which cause 

us to sin (cf. Mark 7:14-23). There is a certain sar-

castic, even caustic wit in telling us to lop off ex-

tremities, as if it were that simple. Sometimes, hu-

mour is more effective—more disarming at any 

rate— than blunt exhortation (hence, dictators al-

ways fear the comedians). The point is not lost 

however: we need to get to the root of the matter 

and undergo conversion of heart, then of life and 

then of the whole person, limbs and all!  

Prayer  

Loving God, help us to continue on the path of con-

version of heart and life. Help us to make those 

choices which will reflect our faith in you, loving, 

just and faithful God. Help us to see ourselves as 

you would wish us to be, in your own image and 

likeness.  

Hymns:   

Entrance        Hymn 35,    Page 16 

Recessional   Hymn   4,        Page 6  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Friday—Next Friday 5th Oc-
tober is the first  Friday of the 
month  and confessions will be 
heard on Thursday morning after 
the 10.00 a.m. Mass . 
 

First Sunday  - Next Sunday 7th 
October is the first Sunday of the 
month and Eucharistic Adoration 
will take place from 3.00 p.m. to 
5.00 pm.        
 

Eucharistic Adoration takes 
place every Monday in our Parish 
Church from 3.00 p.m. to 4.00 
p.m.  All Welcome. 
 

Our Scripture Reflection Group 
have their meetings on Thursday 
mornings at 11.00 am in the An-
nadale. New members welcome. 

CONFIRMATION ENROLMENT MASS 

Our Enrolment Mass for Confirmation will 
take place next Sunday, 7th October at 
12.30pm.  This is an important step for 
those getting ready to receive the sacra-
ment and we invite all parishioners to 
keep the boys and girls preparing for Con-
firmation in their prayers and if free, to 
come along to next Sunday's mass to pray 
with them. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION—The Infor-
mation Talk for Parents whose children 
are celebrating this sacrament for the first 
time will be held on Tues next, October 
2nd, at 7.30pm in the church. Please re-
member to bring your completed applica-
tion form and a copy of your child's bap-
tismal certificate to the meeting. Looking 
forward to meeting you all, Anne Dooley, 
Sacramental Co-Ordinator.  

Safeguarding Sunday                                                                                                   
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin has designated one Sunday in September as 
Safeguarding Sunday.                                                                                                              
One of the two Parish Safeguarding Representatives will speak at all Masses 
in the Parish this weekend.                                                                                                     
Information regarding Safeguarding the Diocese of Dublin will be available 
in all Churches.                                                                                                                           
Anyone who has a concern for the safety or welfare of a child or vulnerable 
adult should contact the Diocesan                                                                                    
Child Safeguarding and Protection Service.  People can also take such con-
cerns directly to the civil authorities:                                                                                         
Tusla, the Child and Family Agency, if the concern relates to a child                                
HSE, if the concern relates to a vulnerable adult, or the                                     
Gardai, in an emergency.                                                                                     
Contact details are on the notice in the church porch. 

Church Repository/Shop:                 
The Church Repository/Shop is 
open every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and 
after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. 
We have a good supply of sacra-
mental mementos for boys and  

girls for all special occasions.  
Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy. 
 

Eucharist Adoration  in the Oratory 
of the Rosminian Fathers, Clonturk 
House continues each Sunday night  
(except Bank Holiday Weekends) 
from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.  
 

The scripture based contemplative 
prayer group have resumed its 
meetings  in the Oratory, Clonturk 
House, Church Avenue and will con-
tinue each Tuesday for 1 hour, be-
ginning at 8.00 pm.  

 

Ministers of the Eucharist - The 
new rosters for Oct/Nov and Dec 
are now available for collection in 
the Sacristy.  Your continued loyalty 
ice is very much appreciated.  Many 
thanks to all. 
 

Guide Dogs -The Church Gate Col-
lection this weekend will go to-
wards the Irish Guide Dogs Associa-
tion of Ireland. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.  

The winning numbers were:   4, 11, 26, 29 

The jackpot now stands at €4,700 

Volunteer Garda e-vetting :                  
It is intended to use the Volun-
teer Register from October on-
wards to validate Volunteers in 
their roles.                                      
This process started in April of 
this year and while we have made 
considerable progress in getting a 
lot of  volunteers to complete the 
Vetting we are still missing some 
people. If you have yet to com-
plete a Volunteer Vetting form 
please collect one as soon as pos-
sible from the Sacristy or Parish 
Office.                                                  
Please note that Vetting is specific 
to each organisation. You may 
have already completed vetting 
with another organisation e.g. 
GAA but that Vetting cannot be 
transferred to this organisation. 

http://cert.to

